




Buildings 
c. FDNY Requirements. Provide proof of satisfactory compliance

with all conditions listed in the FDNY Letter of No Objection (FP
Index No. 1806101A) dated August 16, 2018. Comply with "OTCR
Final Acceptance Letter" condition below.

In the event of non-compliance with any of the requirements listed above or 
unresolved system failure during operation, the LP® FlameBlock® sheathing will 
be required to be removed at the owner's expense. An audit may be performed to 
verify compliance. 

This OTCR Conditional Acceptance Letter only addresses material acceptance. 
Project approval must be obtained from the Department of Buildings through the 
required application process. Please refer to the above referenced OTCR 
Submittal Code in any future correspondence. 

Cc: Alan Price, PE, Director, OTCR, DOB 




